
To whom it may concern, 
 I am writing in opposition of the HB 3063 bill. We, as parents, should be allowed the freedom to decide 
for our own children to give vaccines or not. Injecting our children with live bugs of what we are trying 
to prevent them from getting seems completely crazy! We should be looking for others ways to prevent 
spreading, such as keeping children home when they are sick.  Fear of an epidemic is no reason at all to 
take away parental rights. There are so many facts to add about the future problems vaccines cause in 
our children but that is not the problem as of right now. Please let us keep our freedom in deciding how 
to parent our children and doing what is best for them.  
Thank you for your consideration. 
Tara Holmes 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


